
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Mobile County Board of School Commissioners is holding public hearings on the proposed fiscal year 
2025 budget and the salary schedule as follows:  

◼ Monday, August 26, at 3 p.m.  
◼ Thursday, September 5, at 10 a.m.  

 
This notice also provides the public an opportunity to present to the Board any other matter relating to 
the administration of the public schools of Mobile County.  
 
The hearings will be held in the Board Room at the MCPSS Central Office located at 1 Magnum Pass in 
west Mobile.  
 


